
 

 

Colerain High School 

8th Grade Parent Night 

 
 

All parents of 8th grade students attending 

White Oak Middle School, Colerain Middle School, 

and any private/parochial school in the NWLSD 

district are invited to an informational meeting at 

Colerain High School.  The meeting will be held on 

Thursday, October 14th at 5:30 PM 

in the CHS auditorium. 
 

* An administrator and counselor will hold an additional session 

for any new student/family that will be enrolling in the 

district.  

 

AP & Honors teachers along with booths that have 

information about our clubs and organizations are 

available following the presentation. 

 

We hope to see you there! 
 

*Masks are required on Colerain High School’s Campus. 


